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Joan Berkeley 
Director,

Eagle Industries Pvt. Ltd

146 Princeton Street, Bistol

January 12, 2012
Dear Customers,

We are delighted and proud to announce that it has been a remarkable year for our company as we got many new customers including you in this year. We have been able to furnish to the needs of markets with our full potential in this year. The year end, the festival of Christmas has brought us some good deals and year finished remarkably.
So In this New Year we have planned to give something special to our customer. So we have come up with a new scheme for all our privilege customers. The name of Scheme is Buy one and get two. According to this scheme if you buy our one product you get a chance of choosing two products of our company and pay for one of them. Terms and conditions apply.
We hope that you will enjoy our scheme. We wish you and your family a very Happy New Year and have a prosperous new year.

Yours truly,

Joan Berkeley 
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